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Oregon needs strong laws to protect our climate and environment and LC 19 proposes steps
that can make a difference. I support strong legislation to cap, trade and limit consumption of
natural resources as essential to creating a sustainable economy and environment.  LC 19
expresses conservation values that have defined Oregon for decades.  We are experiencing
the effects of climate change and must do our part as a state.  Please support LC 19.

Thank you for working for the good of Oregon and its future,

Colleen Shoemaker
District 18
Portland


